
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To: Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins, Chair, House State Affairs Committee 

 

From:  Representative Geran Tarr 

 

Date: February 7, 2022 

 

RE: HB 291 Hearing Request 
 

 

Dear Chair Kreiss-Tomkins, 

 

I respectfully request that House Bill 291,” An Act extending the termination date of the Council 
on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault,” be scheduled for a hearing before the House State 

Affairs Committee. 

 

Attached, please find: 

  
• Bill Text 
• Sponsor Statement  
• Legislative Budget and Audit Sunset Review   

 

My aide assigned to this legislation is David Song. He can be reached at 465-3424 and 
david.song@akleg.gov. 

 

Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Representative Geran Tarr 
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